NOTICE TO THE BAR

JUDICIARY CYBERSECURITY -- TEMPORARY BLOCKING OF
INTERNATIONAL INTERNET TRAFFIC

Consistent with our commitment to protecting user data and based on
guidance from the federal government and state cybersecurity officials, the
Judiciary has temporarily blocked internet traffic and other communication
from outside the country to ensure the security of our data.

This includes access to all Judiciary websites, applications, and other
services. We are also blocking all email traffic to and from all sites outside
the United States.

If you have any questions about whether your electronic communication
or filing was received by the Judiciary, please contact the appropriate office by
phone or mail. Court office phone numbers are posted on the Courts page of

the Judiciary website.

Glenn A. Grant
Administrative Director

Dated: May 23, 2022
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